
Dear Mr Lehman and Mr Holder:  

We live at 1188 St. Anthony Rd and we have been following the proposed removal of 
trees and installation of sidewalks on our beautiful, tree lined street. 

We are writing you to let you know that we are against the removal of any trees on our 
street. 

Many of these trees have been lovingly cared for for many years and it would be an 
error to remove any trees. If the street needs to be resurfaced, certainly we can do so 
without damaging the trees. 

Yours Truly,  
Maureen and Doug McKeown 


